
Letters can be sent to all three of the following addresses:

g.lamoureux@villelapeche.qc.ca  - Mayor
reception@villelapeche.qc.ca - General Reception
guichet.unique@villelapeche.qc.ca - Mail box for complaints and requests
 


Dear Mayor and Administration:
 
I am a property owner on Lac Gauvreau. On the weekend of August 21, 2021, a large cyanobacteria bloom started on our lake that looks awful, and might have toxins that are dangerous for swimmers, animals and people who get drinking water from the lake. I am very concerned and need your help.  
 
We would like your help with immediate water safety testing and communication to all owners regarding safety for swimming and drinking. We also need your help to prevent further algae blooms by communicating and enforcing Quebec’s shoreline restoration laws so that natural shoreline vegetation can be restored to prevent nutrients from getting into the lake. Lastly we need your help to ensure that all septic systems on the lake are maintained in good working order to prevent further nutrients from leaching into the water.
 
Thank you for your time and caring for the land we share.
 
Sincerely,

YOUR NAME:

ADDRESS:

